
The Vet Hammer 

Veteran Resource and Support Center 
Sharwan Smith Student Center  
Room 113 
Phone: (435) 865-8477 
Email: veterans@suu.edu  

Upcoming Events 

January 9, 2020 

Spring Semester Begins 

January 10, 2020 

Meet and Greet Forum for New Students  from 
10am-1pm 

January 13, 15, and 17, 2020 

Last day to add 1st or full session courses  

January 17, 2020 

Last day to add or drop 1st session courses 

January 17, 2020 

Last day to complete New Student Orientation 

January 20, 2020 

Martin Luther King Day-No Classes, Campus 
Closed 

January 29, 2020 

Last day to add or drop Full Session courses 

Get Involved  

SUU Student  

Veterans of America 
 

Looking for new members for 
Spring semester! Contact or 
stop by our office to find out 

Announcements 

Welcome back students! Happy 2020! We hope you had a won-
derful winter break! A few reminders as you return to school 
for Spring semester: 

Please remember to certify your classes and if you add or drop 
a class, you must recertify ALL your courses. 

If you are a new student and still missing some paperwork or 
need help with registration or certification with the VA, please 
call or visit our office. We will be have a “Meet and Greet” Fo-
rum on January 10th from 10:00am-1:00pm in the Veteran Re-
source and Support Center for you to come ask questions, meet 
office staff as well as mingle with other veteran/dependent stu-
dents. There will be treats! Current students welcome too! We 
will also be adding new students to our new online Orientation 
that must be completed by January 17, 2020. 

Required VA Mentor Meetings for those who are here for there 
1st, 2nd or 3rd semester (no matter class standing) will be be-
ginning with Amy soon so please watch for that email from 
Link to schedule an appointment. If you still have not complet-
ed yours from Fall 2019, please be aware there is a hold on 
your account and will be unable to certify your courses for 
Spring until you meet with her.  

 

Military Connected Student of the Month               

Don’t forget to nominate your pick for February on our web-
site! 
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